
 

 

 
Wednesday, 19th April 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

 
Year 8 Trip to WWT Arundel, Friday 19th May 2023 

 
We have been fortunate enough to organise a trip to the Arundel Wildfowl and Wetland Trust to study the effects 

of pollution on species through some pond dipping work with their education team. The content of the workshop 
covers an important part of Biology field work and an appreciation of the world around them.  We hope that this 
will give pupils important hands-on experience which we would not be able to access in school.   
 
The pupils will travel by coach and will leave school at 09:00. A packed lunch will be provided by our catering 
department. We expect pupils to be dressed in their normal school uniform during the trip but would ask that 
they wear sensible footwear, including trainers, as the paths can be uneven and slippery if wet. Upon arrival, the 

pupils will be split into three groups. One group will complete the workshop, while the rest will explore the 
gardens, learn more about the work of WWT and complete other activities linked to the birdlife at the centre. We 
will arrive back at school by 15:30. The cost of the trip is £23.00 
 

Please complete and submit the online form 
secured and may be made through the school website, by telephoning the Bursary or by direct transfer to the 

 

 
This should be a valuable experience for the pupils and one which I know they will enjoy. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact me directly. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Susie Pickett  
Head of Science  

spickett@morehouseschool.co.uk 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2uswjlFrrEmJhijmj0JRvunoZwmSLGtAsx6mWsQRt1BUMEU4SlBLMUM2M0hFU0FITERFOTU4Nk9BVC4u
mailto:spickett@morehouseschool.co.uk

